



EAA CHAPTER 1279 (F70) Minutes of Chapter meeting held on 3/26/2022 @ Hangar A17

The meeting commenced at 10:01 hours in the presence of members and guests.

The FAASTeam has stall/spin and upset recovering training available and is highly recommended to increase flight safety.

Andrea Whatley will have the hangar open after the meeting in to see if there are any items that our members would like to buy (tools, etc.)

The minutes to our monthly meetings are now published on the chapter website.

All members were encouraged to help support the local Explorer Post and to consider attending their meetings. They will have a pilot panel on April 4th and on May 6th will feature Dr. Foster, who is the head of the FAA Safety team.

Members were asked to submit suggestions on building projects we could invite the Explorer Post to participate in.

Carl discussed the characteristics and flying of a gyroplane.

Frank and Judy were guests who were considering becoming members of the chapter.

Peter reviewed the current financials. He told us that we currently have 65 members (some still need to pay their dues for this year).

Al is in the process of updating our chapter website with:
Projects in process page
Past projects page
Owner/Pilot page
Also is including calendar for flying partners to various airports

There will be a flyout to Flabob airport on May 13th through May 15th for a Low & Slow Fly-in and overnight camping for anyone who may be interested. Those who have attended in the past said it is a good time.

Several builders gave us their progress reports.

It was suggested that we might want to consider building a flight simulator for chapter member use.

Peter Griffiths took the time to give us an enjoyable, detailed description of his memories and exploits as a Royal Air Force fighter pilot, in an F4 Phantom.

We were reminded that, aftere our next chapter meeting, members are asked to stick around and help clean up the chapter hangar.

The meeting was adjourned.